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QUESTIONS ON NOTICE 

Question 7 

Transcript page 32 

The Hon. NATALIE WARD: Minister, when were you first briefed on the Western Distributor network 
improvement plan? 
The Hon. JOHN GRAHAM: I'd have to take on notice the exact date, but I was certainly briefed about 
the impact of this project on the Western Distributor. 
The Hon. NATALIE WARD: Early in your term? Recently? Prior to the opening? 
The Hon. JOHN GRAHAM: Certainly prior to the opening. It would have been in the middle of last 
year, but I'd have to take on notice the specific dates. 
The Hon. NATALIE WARD: Midyear? June? 
The Hon. JOHN GRAHAM: I'd have to take on notice the specific dates. 

 

Answer 

I am advised: 

Transport briefed the Minister for Roads in May 2023. 

 


